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Second Confirmed COVID-19 Case at F.E. Warren Air Force 

Base  
 

FRANCIS E. WARREN AIR FORCE BASE, Wyo. — There is a second 

confirmed, positive case of COVID-19 at F.E. Warren Air Force Base, Wyoming. 

The case was confirmed March 26, 2020, and involves an adult, military member 

assigned to the base. 

  

F.E. Warren leadership is actively monitoring the situation and the base’s public 

health office is taking action to properly isolate the individual in accordance with 

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention guidelines. The 90th Medical Group 

is also conducting contact tracing to discover and inform those who may have 

interacted with the affected member.  

 

F.E. Warren AFB remains at Health Protection Condition Charlie. Social 

distancing remains imperative and personnel must comply with isolation and 

quarantine instructions. 

 

We will continue to provide families with up-to-date information on appropriate 

measures to prevent the spread of COVID-19. For local information regarding 

F.E. Warren Air Force Base, please visit our website at www.warren.af.mil/FEW-

COVID-19-INFO/. 

  

For the latest national information on COVID-19, visit the Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention and Department of Defense Coronavirus websites at 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus and 

https://www.defense.gov/Explore/Spotlight/Coronavirus/.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the F.E. Warren Public Affairs Office at 

(307) 773-3381. 
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